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*If we get rain this week and the area floods, we will
need to postpone.

Our Vision and Mission: 
OUR MISSION 

The mission of Renaissance Public School 

Academy is to engage every student in 

becoming confident, creative, and collaborative 

builders of their future. 

 

OUR VISION 

Renaissance students will find their passion to 

live fulfilled lives and make a difference in the 

world.

http://renaissancepsa.com/


Parent Club

Box Tops:

 
When: Thursday, October 4th at 7:30-8:00am in the Literacy Room 

What: This meeting to inform ALL Renaissance parents of our Title 1
practices, as well as review and give input on the parent

engagement policy and home-school compact.  Please come and
stay as long as your schedule allows.   

Questions: Contact Mrs. Egloff at segloff@renaissancepsa.com

Annual Fall Title 1 
Parent Meeting

https://www.facebook.com/techwithMrs.P/


There is still time to sign up for Girls on the Run! 
Registration will close on Tuesday, 10/2/18. 

 
Click on the link below to register: 

https://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/Our- 
Locations 

https://www.facebook.com/techwithMrs.P/
https://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/Our-Locations
https://www.gotrcentralmichigan.org/Our-Locations


http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2018-youth-initiative

Sign up Online by clicking on the following 

link:

http://www.riverwoodresort.com/-2018-youth-initiative












Athletics
CROSS-COUNTRY: 
Our Rams Cross-Country team had a terrific week, with the boys finishing 3rd out of 13
schools, and our girls finishing 6th out of 13 schools at the Evart Wildcat Invitational.
 What a fantastic accomplishment!  On Wednesday, our Rams were running again at the
Oiler Invite.  The Rams had one individual medalist, and more personal best times were
recorded.  This past Saturday, the Rams were running again at the Warrior Invitational in
Remus (results to come).  We are proud of our cross-country team! 
 
October 5: the team will be at Uncle John’s Cider Mill for the Apples 2 Apples Invitational.
 The middle school action is set to begin at 4:00pm. 
 
VOLLEYBALL: 
The volleyball season has begun, and our teams are back in action on Monday, October
1st.  Our “A” division team is off to an 0-2 start, but they are playing well together, and
their skills continue to develop.  Our “B: division team is off to a 2-2 start, and we are
excited to see those serves flying over the net! 
 
October 1: “A” team is at WMAES just west of Grand Rapids.  The address is 4463
Leonard St. NW.  The action begins at 5:30pm 
 
October 1: “B” team is at St. Michael in Remus.  Action begins at 5:30pm. 
 
Volleyball to attend CMU Match: 
On October 5, both of our volleyball teams are invited to attend the CMU volleyball match
vs. Ball State.  All players and coaches can pick up their tickets when they arrive at the
arena at the window by stating that they are on the “pass list” and giving them their name.
 Players are responsible for their own transportation to CMU and home. 
 
Volleyball to visit CMU Practice: 
On October 10, both of our volleyball teams will travel to CMU to see how our Chippewa
players gear up for a match.  Details are still being worked out, but they will be taking in a
practice at CMU. 
 
BOYS BASKETBALL & CHEER TEAM: 
The Informational Meeting for both boys basketball and cheer team are set for October 16
at 5:15pm in Mr. McCausey’s classroom (Pod C).  Student-athletes (5th - 8th) interested,
and their families, are encouraged to attend.  Physicals need to be turned in before
students may try out - do not delay...get your physicals today! 
 
 



Specials and Enhancements

Each Friday, middle school is getting a 

new end of week treat called Magnet 

Time.  During this time,  all of our 

Enhancement teachers will be offering a 

fun activity for students to enjoy after 

the long week of school.  Additionally 

during Magnet Time, students will be 

offered a "credit recovery" class. This will 

give them additional time to catch up on 

missing any class work. This study hall 

time will help alleviate students falling 

behind.  This idea is to support students 

and also reward them for all the hard 

work they are putting in during the 

school year.  

Middle School Magnet Time


